From:
To: Eglantina Gondia

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Mid-Term Point Citizen Appointments - Co-Chair Role

Date: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:47:42 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear Eglantina,

I am writing to inform you that due to recent additional leadership responsibilities and my commencement of further executive education studies, I have decided it is in the best interest of the group for me to step down from my role as Co-Chair.

While I have greatly enjoyed and benefited from my time in this role, I believe that stepping down will allow me to fully commit to my new responsibilities and ensure that the I do not disappoint members in receiving the support they deserve. I would like to continue to serve as a member and contribute to the group in that capacity.

Serving as Co-Chair has been a valuable experience, and I sincerely hope to have the opportunity to return to a leadership role in the near future.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Best regards,

Pamela Gunn		